




From: Emilio Sanchez
To: DevServ
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning at Alsbury and Candler
Date: Monday, May 13, 2024 8:18:56 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tony Mcilwain <tmcilwain@burlesontx.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 7:40 AM
To: Jill Carbrey <1stcardinalfan@gmail.com>
Cc: Emilio Sanchez <esanchez@burlesontx.com>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Zoning at Alsbury and Candler

Ms. Cabrey, thank you for your correspondence.  We will provide this information to the Planning and Zoning
Commission and City Council.

Regards!

Tony D. McIlwain, AICP, CFM
Development Services Director
tmcilwain@burlesontx.com
Phone: 817.426.9684

-----Original Message-----
From: Jill Carbrey <1stcardinalfan@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2024 8:33 PM
To: Tony Mcilwain <tmcilwain@burlesontx.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning at Alsbury and Candler

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Burleson email system.

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you expect them from the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, I live in Shannon Creek and wish to voice my opposition to additional housing at the corner of Alsbury and
Candler.  This area is already too busy and it is not advisable to approve any other housing that will adversely
impact the area for residents that already live here.

Jill CArbrey
Sent from my iPad
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